
Dear Parent/Guardian,

During Buckaroo Rodeo Bible Camp (June 14-18, 2020), local media representatives may

want to interview, photograph, and or videotape your child for use in publications,

Television reports, public presentation, and/or websites.  The photographs may be of groups

of campers or individuals, and the campers' names may be used.

BRBC media staff use pictures and videos of each year's camp on our own website

(www.buckaroosforchrist.com) for promotionals purposes.  Our camp video is available

on YouTube and also shown at local churches.  For your child's protection online, BRBC

promises never to use the campers' names in videos or pictures published online.

Please complete the section below and turn in to BRBC during registration.  Thank you

for allowing us to highlight the good work and effors of our campers and staff.

Please Check One:

I give permission for my child to be photographed and interviewed and I

give permission for use of my child's name.  

I give permission for my child to be photographed , but I DO NOT give

permission for use of my child's name.

I DO NOT want my child photographed or interviewed and I DO NOT

want my child's name used.

Child's Name Date

NOTE: Selections on this form will

expire on June 30, 2021.

Parent/Guardian Signature
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